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Honored Chairman and Committee Members,

I respectfully request that you do not support SB 115. We use leaded aviation fuel in our
operations flying out of the Corvallis Airport and if this fuel is made illegal it will force us out
of business.

We have been in business for over a dozen years and would cease to exist if we could no
longer use leaded fuel in our fleet of aircraft. Our future and our employees' jobs would end if
this bill is passed. Please do not support it.

Thank you.

Jeff Igelman, P.E.
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